
 

Nursery and Reception 

This week is Nursery and Reception the children enjoyed exploring the different fruits and vegetables kindly given 
to us. We passed them around described them using language, “I think the lime will be sour!” We also explored 
the coconut, “It’s hairy and tickly!” They also enjoyed shaking the coconut listening to the sound of the milk in-
side. The children then enjoyed tasting them all, particularly the pomegranate.  

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Class 2 

This week we have had a lovely time with Audrie for drama, we really enjoyed creating our stories using lots of 
props. We have also been thinking about instructions and we have been following instructions on how to make 
our own leaf robots which we absolutely loved.  
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Class 3 
The book we are learning about this half term is ‘Pebble in my pocket’ which is about volcanoes. The children have 

really enjoyed exploring this topic in school and in their homework. On Wednesday, we experimented with our 

volcanoes creating explosions by mixing bicarbonate of soda and vinegar.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4 

This week in class 4 we have been finishing our explanation texts in English, the class have come up with some ex-
cellent guides for surviving in the wilderness. In History and science we have continued exploring fossils and how 
they help us decipher what happened in the past.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dodgeball Tournament 

On Wednesday 5th of October, the year 3 and 4 children will be taking part in a dodgeball tournament at Malton 

Sports Centre. Please can the children come into school in their PE kits and trainers. The children will have lunch 

at school as normal.  A member of staff will accompany the children on a bus which will take them to Malton.  The 

children should arrive home by the end of the school day. 
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 Harvest Festival Collection 

This year for our Harvest Service we have decided to join up with Foston Church in helping Ryedale Food 

Bank based in Malton.  If you would like to donate any non perishable items for this charity please could 

you bring them into school the morning of our Harvest Festival Service, which is Thursday 6th Octo-

ber.  Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

 

PAFFS INFO FOLLOWING THE AGM 
  

Following on from last Friday’s AGM please find attached the Chair’s Report, Treasurer’s Report & 
minutes. 
  
Don’t worry if you couldn’t make it this time, we have a full year of events & activities planned and 
would love for anyone who can to get involved. If you have any ideas for fundraising, events or activities 
we’d love to hear them, please drop one of us a message or we can generally be found in the playground 
at pick up/drop off. 
  
The Halloween Disco is planned for Sunday 30th Oct 3.30-5.30pm at TLC village hall, if you would be hap-
py to bake/provide a spooky treat, man the refreshments stand, one of the games stalls or are feeling 
creative & would be happy to help out with the glitter tattoo team, please let a member of the PAFFS 
team know; hopefully with enough volunteers we can take it in turns. As with all our events, they simply 
aren’t possible without your support   
 

 

SUNFLOWER UPDATE  
A huge thank you to everyone who sent in their beautiful sunflower pictures, we've so pleased to hear 
you've enjoyed watching them grow & are rather envious of how spectacular they are! We're pleased to 
announce the tallest sunflower comes from Hetty and is a whopping 267cm tall & still growing!! Massive 
congratulations Hetty, PAFFS will bring your prize into school for you to collect from your teacher. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  SPOOKTACULAR NEWS - TICKETS ON SALE NOW  

  SUNDAY 30TH OCTOBER 3.30-5.30PM THORNTON LE CLAY VILLAGE HALL   

  
Further to the email earlier this week. Please see any member of the PAFFS team to purchase your tick-
et. 
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DIARY DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Please note we cannot guarantee these events will go ahead due to Covid restrictions 

Harvest Festival– Village Hall Thursday 6th October, 9.15am 

N, R, Yr1, Yr3 Parents Evening Tuesday 11th October 3:45—7pm 

Yr2, Yr4, Yr5, Yr6 Parents Evening Thursday 24th November 3.30-5.30pm 

Christmas Dinner Friday 9th December 

Christingle Service & Performance  - Village 

Hall 
Tuesday 13th December 4.00pm 

Christmas Parties Thursday 15th December 

All years Parents Evening 
Tuesday 28th March 3.30-5.30pm OR 

Thursday 30th March 5-7pm 

Easter Service Thursday 30th March 9.15am 

Sports Day Tuesday 4th July (reserve day 6th July) 

KS2 Play Monday 10th July 5.30pm 

Leavers Service Wednesday 19th July 2.30pm 

PAFFS Dates 
Non-uniform        Friday 4th November 
Tuckshop -            Friday 30th Sept - Class 1 (Nursery/Reception) 
   Friday 21st Oct— Class 2 (Year 1/2) 
   Friday 25th Nov - Class 3 (Year 3/4) 
   Friday 16th Dec - Class 4 (Year 5/6) 
 
Halloween Disco - Sunday 30th October 
Wreath Workshop-TLC Village hall       Thursday 1st Dec 7pm 
PRELOVED Event - TLC Village Hall, Sunday 5th February  


